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CiCC Winter
Newsletter

Welcome to your City of London CiCC
newsletter where you can find updates,
activities and useful links and resources.

Celebration of Achievement Event
we would like to congratulate all the

young people who attended the event 

Have a question? participation@cityoflondon.gov.uk
Click here to join the City CiCC whats app group



Find out more about working in creative industries. hello@goodnugget.co

Get prepared for job interviews with Suited and Booted who provide free clothing and interview
training.(suitedbootedcentre.org.uk)

The Care Leavers Covenant has created over 200 opportunities for care leavers, see more here
(mycovenant.org.uk)

Youth Employment UK offers a range of training to boost your career confidence  find out more at  
Careers Advice and Help - Youth Employment UK

The Rees Foundation provides support to identify your career goals, they can also offer financial
support. 

Become advice line can help with ongoing coaching, in stressful situations, and providing a friendly
space to meet other care-experienced young people
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Go-Forward Youth is a drop-in centre for care leavers experiencing
isolation. It works to support care leavers as they transition to
adulthood, providing both day and night respite services amongst
other activities, including hosting a Christmas dinner for care leavers
each year.Contact 0203 712 0967 or at office@go-forwardyouth.org.

Drive Forward Foundation is a charity supporting care leavers to
achieve their full potential through sustainable employment.
This December they’re running a free Christmas Lunch Club for care
leavers at the Living Space Community Centre in Waterloo, London.
You can get in touch with them on 0207 620 3000.

Actor Peter Capaldi returns to host 'Voices' creative writing
competition - Coram Voice – this is open til 17/12/23

What's On - City of London Family Information Service
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For  more
information click

here 

For more information
contact Matilda on

07585401280 or email
Matilda.newman-

smart@prospects.co.uk 
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Friday 12th January Four
Seasons in the Forest events  
fun-filled day of activities in the n
forest. A prayer room will be
available

January Date TBC pantomime

February Half term 
13th /14th February CiCC meeting
and Kings University Visit
 
Easter
10th/11th April CiCC meeting and
Kew Gardens / typical Sunday
roast
 
May half term
28th/29th CiCC meeting and
horse riding
 
Summer 
29th July-2nd Summer residential 
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Upcoming events 

Click here to join the City CiCC whats app group

Please let us know if there are any other activities
you would like to do


